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Noble School provides a safe and caring environment where everyone enjoys and celebrates childhood and respects diverse values, talents and 

ethnicity.  We promote a variety of experiences that nurture social, emotional, intellectual and academic growth, which contributes to the development 

of independent, cooperative and responsible citizens with high self-esteem and a life long zest for learning. 

 

News from Mrs. Ortiz: 
  

 

HI Noble Families. I hope everyone had a 

good time in your first week of classes.  We 

are going to start sending a link to my virtual 

office every Monday in an effort to have open 

communication during this time we are not 

physically on campus.  There may be items to 

know, dates, resource’s, activities, anything 

we can pass along to help support our families 

and students.  For this first issue I would just 

like to Welcome everyone back and give a 

huge HI to all our Noble Knights. 
 

~Mrs. Ortiz 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enrollment 
 

Class enrollment is temporary until the third week 

of School.  In order to create balanced classes and 

the fluctuation of enrollment, some students may 

be moved to other rooms and in a few cases, other 

schools in the district.   

 

 

Meal Price for 2020-21:   
Lunch price:  $3.00 Students who received free/reduced 
Lunch last year must re-apply for the current school 
year before Sept. 11th. 
 
Curbside lunches pick up days @ Noble:  
Monday, Wednesday and Thursday from 11:15-12:45 
 
 
 

                        Office is closed  
Our school office is closed to the public. If you need 
to contact the office, you can call us at (408)923-1935 
Or email:  
Mrs. Ortiz (principal)    aortiz@busd.net 
Ms. Janet (Administrative assistant)  jsantiago@busd.net 
Ms. Stephanie (School Clerk)     slucido@busd.net 

 

 

 

August Calendar 
 

Aug 28          First day packet information Due 

          Drop off box in front of black gates  

  From 9am to 2pm 
 

                  September Calendar 
 

Sept 1 & 3     Back to school event time TBD 

 

Sept 7          No School / Labor Day 
 

Sept 8            Dist. Board Mtg  

 

Sept 21          PTA Zoom Meeting time TBD 
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